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th
 November 2017 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers of Children in Year 1 
 
 

As part of our current curriculum, children 
will be eating chocolate chip cookies over 
the next couple of weeks. 
 
 

If your child has any allergies, please 
inform their teacher before tomorrow 
morning, otherwise we will presume they 
can have them.   
 
 

Thank you for your help in this matter. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Year 1 Team 
 


